: R
OFFICE OF THE SUB DIVISIONAL ENGINEE
PROVINCIAL SUB DIVISION No.IV, GURUGRAM

Email 1D: sdepsd4@gmail.com

BUILDING SAFETY CERTIFICATE

Conmdenng the requested of Prmc1pal S.N. Sldheshwar Sr.Sec.

.‘ﬁ'om visual inspection thaf the present condition of the building is
andjgbuilding seems to be safe for the purpose of running of school. So
: fi‘cate regarding the building safety is hereby issued which will_ be
‘éar\’u;p to 11_.01:2025.

Sub Divisional Engineer
Provincial Sub Division No.4
PWD (B&R), Gurugram

Dated ,j.sf/ 1 /3 7

Sub Divisional Engineer
Provincial Sub Division No.4
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